Daryl Johnson

My name is Daryl Johnson. And, I want everyone to know that they have a board director that has
helped our community in a positive manner. Therefore, my overall goal is to make Co-op City into
one of the best communities in NYC.

If you go online and search for the ‘Co-op City Times,” you’ll see that I wrote viewpoints on a
weekly basis to inform everyone about all of the important issues in our community. Furthermore,
you’ll see that my telephone number is listed in each viewpoint so that you can call me if you have
any comments, questions, or concerns about matters related to Co-op City.

From my perspective, we have significant issues with our budgets, our resolutions, and the overall
way that business is conducted here. Therefore, I wrote about these issues in my weekly viewpoints
to show everyone exactly what was going on here. Thereafter, you could see why I routinely voted
against resolutions and change orders that have negatively impacted our community.

For instance, this community was hit by continuous carrying charge increases that caused a lot of
financial problems here. However, you’ll see that I offered good advice to Riverbay so that those
increases could have been avoided. Regardless, in my opinion, poor excuses were made to continue
to conduct business in this poor manner.

So, at this point, you need to make a strong decision as to who should be on this board. Will they
support your best interests and stop a lot of nonsense that’s going on here?

Therefore, please go online and do research on the candidates that are running in this election.
Then, I want to encourage you to choose good, no-nonsense candidates with a proven track record
of providing outstanding and reliable service to our community. Thank you.



